
 
From: Gerald Foran [mailto:gforan@gfpension.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 3:20 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Notice 09-25 

I strongly oppose any expansion of Rule 2111 to include “non-securities, services, and 
strategies”. I believe this could be harmful to brokers and clients. 
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